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February 10, 2015 

 
Dear Pastor & Women Ministry President,  

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  It is time once again for the 

Women’s Ministry to come together for our Annual Spring-N-Spirational Day.   We are so 

excited about what the Lord has done for us as we press forward toward the heavenly mark.   

The EZCDA Women’s Ministry Annual Spring-N-Spirational Day is Sunday, March 8, 2015, at 
Fairview Baptist Church at 3:30 p.m., a day of celebration.  This year we will be releasing our 
live recording compact disc (CD), something that we all have been waiting on.  The Annual 
Day will be a musical, singing songs from the released CD.  Psalm 34:3 “Glorify the Lord with 
me; let us exalt his name together”.  We are encouraging all women to register with $10 for 
this day.  We look forward to seeing you in your “white with red accessories” as we worship 
and praise the Lord.    

The Women of Grace Choir will be practicing Thursday and Friday, March 5 & 6, at 7:30 p.m. 

at Fairview Baptist Church.  If you were part of the live recording last year or not, we are 

encouraging at least 5 or more women from each church to participate in the Women of 

Grace Choir as we Lift Up His Holy Name.  

“Let’s Have Tea.” This year we will be having a tea, Saturday, March 7, at 4:00 p.m. at 
Fairview Baptist Church.  The cost is $7.00 per person.  Bridging the gap from generation to 
generation (inviting all females) women, young adults, and youth (girls) are all welcome.  
The theme for the event is “Strands of Pearls.”  Who can find a virtuous woman?  For her 
price is far above rubies. Proverbs 31:10.  The color is shades of purple for this event “come 
have tea with special friends, improve your life’s aroma”.   You can purchase your tickets for 
the tea from your local president.  
 
We are looking forward for a weekend of spiritual blessings.  Please come and help us 

celebrate as we worship and magnify God.  Attached is the registration form.  Please 

complete it and mail it to EZCDA PO Box by the deadline of March 5, 2015, Attention:  Joyce 

White.   

 

Be Blessed! 

Sis. Terri Wooten, 2nd Vice President 
Sis. Rhonda Mitchell, EZCDA Woman’s Ministry President 
Rev. A. R. Crawford, Moderator 

Hearts Centered in Christ! 


